THIS THURSDAY All Students are welcome



Grief Support Session

For those Impacted by loss of Dr. Rita Smith Wade-El
Dr. Rita Smith-Wade-El, a professor of Psychology and African-American
Studies at Millersville University, died on Dec. 29.

Grief Support Session Thursday January 31st 12:05—1:00 pm Millersville Intercultural Center, SMC

A chance for students to reflect on and share their thoughts, memories and feelings about Dr. Smith-Wade-El and her impact on their lives.

Sponsored by:

The Center for Counseling and Human Development and the Dr. Rita Smith-Wade-El Intercultural Center Division of Student Affairs and Enrollment Management

The session will be facilitated by Drs. Lisa House and Joe Lynch from Counseling, along with Rev. Trip Beans from RUF Campus Ministry.